
  

 

To the churches in Ohio, Michigan, Indiana, and Kentucky 

Dear Families, 

We are happy to have you join us for the Winter Bible Camp this February! 

Here are some details regarding registration: 

Dates: 

Saturday, February 18, 10:45am-6:30pm 

Sunday, February 19, 10:15am-3:30pm 

Registration closes on January 27, 2023 at 11:59pm. There will be no same 

day registration.   

 

Location:  

Lake Choctaw Lodge, 2875 Oneida Dr, London, OH 43140 

 

Ages: 

Children currently enrolled in kindergarten through sixth grade. 

Costs and Fees: The Early Bird price starts today and ENDS on January 15 at 

11:59pm; the regular price begins January 16 and closes on January 27, 2023 

at 11:59pm. 

• Early Bird-Student: $35.00 

• Regular fee-Student: $45.00 

• Early Bird-Serving One: $20.00 

• Regular fee-Serving One: $30.00 

• Early Bird-Childcare: $10.00 

• Regular fee-Childcare: $15.00 



 

*Note: If you are registering during the Early Bird period, but do not pay before 

the Early Bird deadline, your registration fee will automatically increase to the 

regular price fee. 

Important Details (Please Read) 

1. Registration Link:  

http://areawideconferences.com 

2. Everyone is required to be registered. Everyone must register as a serving one 

(ages 13+), Bible Camper, or a child in childcare during Bible Camp. We 

encourage everyone to actively participate during Bible Camp and eagerly 

engage with the children. 

3. Every participant must be accompanied by a parent or guardian who is signed up 

to serve. If a parent cannot attend, then children MUST have a designated 

guardian. A waiver must be signed if this is the case. 

4. Early Bird Registration deadline is Lord's day, January 15, 2023, at 11:59 

PM. 

*Registration, including payment, must be completed by the deadline. 

5. There is limited hospitality available in Fairborn and Columbus on a first 

come, first served basis for out-of-town guests. Please do your best to arrange 

your own accommodations. If you need assistance, you may reach out to Bert 

Liu at 262-237-8548 or bertckliu@gmail.com for Fairborn and Sam Yang at 

510-759-5878 or sdyang@gmail.com for Columbus. Additional 

accommodations may be found nearby in London, Ohio if needed. 

6. Childcare is available for young children who are not currently participating in 

Bible Camp. Toys and snacks will be available. 

  

For additional questions regarding Bible Camp, please contact:  

       Bert Liu at bertckliu@gmail.com or (262) 237-8548  

       Joyce Liu at joyce.loves.sun@gmail.com or (937) 336-9979 

       Acacia Gregg at ggergaicaca@gmail.com or (937) 279-7132 

May the Lord richly bless all the families and churches; we look forward to 

seeing you and your children soon! 

-Fairborn Coordinating Saints 
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